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I have some confusion about which Fallon well the Just and Reasonable hearings are covering. 
Both wells have been in multiple hearings.  Please accept this second letter just to make sure
that I am addressing the correct well
Thank you
Irene Shaver
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Mr. Thomas,

I am writing to you today to ask that the Idaho Department of Lands allows Snake River Oil & Gas to move forward with the Fallon 1-10 and the Fallon 1-11 development without further delay.

I am a royalty owner on Barlow 1-14 and have experienced how valuable businesses like Snake River Oil & Gas are to our small community. Thanks to Snake River Oil & Gas, kids in this rural part of Idaho have the chance to make good wages right in their hometowns. Snake River also supports schools and infrastructure in the area by paying a large sum of taxes each year. 

I am grateful for the development and opportunities Snake River Oil & Gas supports in this area. I would like to see this continue without so much interference. And on a personal note, it affects royalty owners dramatically when projects like this are delayed. Mineral owners should have the ability to do what they want with their minerals and that includes selling them for the benefit of people across the country who use natural gas. 

It is unnecessary for another ‘Just and Reasonable’ hearing to be held in a few weeks. Too many resources are being used to cover the same ground over and over when there are already parameters around how to conduct integration orders.

It is clear that Snake River Oil & Gas is well within their rights to move forward on the Fallon 1- 10 and Fallon 1-11 development. I hope the Idaho Department of Lands allows this development to happen without any more delays. 

Thank you, 



Irene Shaver
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